
 
 

Biography: Steven J. Daul, P.E. 
Steven J. Daul, P.E. serves as the Regional Engineer, Northeastern States, for the Ductile Iron Pipe 

Research Association (DIPRA), a trade association that provides research, publications, and advisory 

services to the water industry. With over 35 years of utility experience, his responsibilities have included 

project management for the design of new drainage systems, plan reviews, permitting, construction 

administration, and construction management. Steve has also delivered presentations to a variety of 

industry stakeholders, including architects, engineers, contractors, government agencies, and owners. 

Additionally, he has been involved in developing new client contacts, managing the marketing selection 

process, proposal writing, and closing on projects. 

 

Steve has experience in both the public and private sectorsin site plan development, project management, 

technical services, and promotion 

 

Steve represents Ductile iron pipe as a member of the Illinois Association for Floodplain and Stormwater 

Management and is a licensed professional engineer in the state of Illinois. Previously, he was a member 

of the Illinois Society of Professional Engineers, American Public Works Association, Water 

Environment Federation, and the American Water Works Association. 

 

Steve holds a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from Marquette University. 


